
From:  (NHS HEREFORDSHIRE AND WORCESTERSHIRE CCG) >  
Sent: 11 May 2022 15:35 
To: Policy Plans <Policy.Plans@malvernhills.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Leigh & Bransford Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 16 Consultation 
 

CAUTION:  This email came from outside of the South Worcestershire councils IT network - only 
open links and attachments you’re expecting. 

  
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Thank you for notifying NHS Herefordshire & Worcestershire Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) of 
the regulation 16 consultation on the draft Leigh & Bransford Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
Herefordshire & Worcestershire CCG has no direct comment on the plan, but welcome 
 

• Policy LB/I/5 – that, where possible, any new development within the Neighbourhood Area 
should be served by full fibre broadband connections 

• Policy LB/I/6 – that Improvement and development of new mobile telecommunication 
infrastructure will be supported provided that it meets the listed criteria 

 
both of which are of benefit to the provision of healthcare into rural communities. 
 
NHS Herefordshire & Worcestershire CCG 
Email:  hw.primarycare@nhs.net 
 
 


